Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 10:04 AM
To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Support of food scraps pick up!

From: maital.baldachin@gmail.com <maital.baldachin@gmail.com> on behalf of Maital Friedman
<maital.friedman@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, January 27, 2018 9:13 PM

To: Mayor

Subject: Support of food scraps pick up!

Dear Mayor,

We are strongly in favor of food scraps pick up at the curb! We've been taking our food scraps
to the recycling center for the last few months. We're grateful to have this option but it has been
a burden. We would greatly appreciate being able to put our food scraps by the curb and hope it
will encourage other families to compost.

Thank you,
Maital



